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San Joaquin County will be submitting an application to the U.S. Department of Housing 

and Urban Development (HUD) for the 2016 Continuum of Care Homeless Assistance 

Grant Program by September 14, 2016.  The following projects will be included: 

 

CHARM 

Shelter Plus Care – Combined 

Horizons 

Hermanas I 

Project HOPE 

CARE 

Hermanas II 

Shelter Plus Care 5 

Shelter Plus Care 6 

SPICE 

Homelessness to Homes II 

Shelter Plus Care 7 

 

The projects are in the process of being ranked and scored.  Once the projects have been 

ranked the list will be posted at www.sjgov.org/commdev. 

 

 

 


